SIANI is looking for an intern with experience in communications and web work.
The internship takes place at the SIANI office in Stockholm and runs from the 1st
April to the 15t August 2013, or by arrangement. Please find more details below:

Who are we?

SIANI is a free membership-network whose mission it is to lay the knowledge
foundation for more informed debate and policy-making in the Swedish
agriculture and international development sector.

SIANI is hosted by the Stockholm Environment Institute and funded by Sida. We
are based at the SEI HQ.

The SIANI office has four employees.

Who are we looking?

We are looking for an intern who can participate in SIANI's daily tasks. You
should be interested in agriculture and food security, and have an understanding
of international development. You should have experience writing for web and
knowledge of web content management (Drupal, Joomla, WordPress, etc.) is a
plus.

Because we are a small office dealing with a wide range of topics, we prefer that
you are organized and independent and willing to pitch in when needed. You
should be able to speak, write and read in Swedish and English.

Duties:

- Play an important role in the programme’s communications work; writing texts
(in English and Swedish), update webste pages at siani.se

- To assist in the planning of public events such as conferences, seminars and
report launches.

- Miscellaneous administrative work.

Terms

Internship can be sought by those who study for a bachelor's or master's degree
in a relevant field (communications, agricultural science, forestry science,
political science, international relations, etc.).

Internships are unpaid.

The internship runs from the 1st April to the 15t August 2013, or by arrangement.
The internship takes place at the SIANI office in Stockholm.

Send your application, CV and other relevant information to info@siani.se and
type "2013 Internship” in the subject line. We encourage you to send an example
of your work such as a text or article you have written. Applications are ongoing.

If you have questions, please contact Matthew Fielding at 073 707 85 68 or
matthew.fielding (@) sei-international.org



